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Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
What a great first two days we have had back at school. Everywhere I go I have seen smiling faces of 
children and staff, there is a buzz of excitement around the school – we are so happy to be back!    
The children and staff alike are working hard to put into place the social distancing expectations.  
 
Drop off and collection 
Thank you to all of the parents who have been on time and in the right place! This is a challenge for us all.  
We are conscious about the amount of time that we have allowed to get each group of children into school 
and the inconvenience this may cause to some parents. Our Aim is to reduce the time and get the children 
into school more quickly and as soon as possible. In order to do this, we need all parents to support us in 
getting their children to the right place at the right time, to socially distance while waiting and to leave as 
soon as possible.  
At no time should parents walk through the staff carpark. This counts as the school site and three groups of 
children are being dropped off and collected from there.  
 
If you are late 
In the case of an unfortunate situation that causes your child to be late to school. Stay in your car and 
phone the school office. The office staff will then arrange for your child to be collected from their entry 
point by a member of staff. Do not come onto the school grounds or visit the office.  
 
We understand that this is new to us all, it is our hope that by the end of next week I will be writing to you to 
reduce the time between dropping off and collecting each bubble.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 

 
Mrs C Howells  
Acting Headteacher 
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